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Happy Holidays from Skyline National Bank.   
  
2020 has definitely been an adventure. As we close the final chapter on this 
year, we at Skyline are choosing to focus on the good rather than the bad. 
After all, this year has definitely taught us what we should be thankful for. 
  
Words cannot express how grateful we are to our customers. The continued 
support throughout the changes and challenges of 2020 demonstrates just 
how wonderful our customers are. We couldn’t have gotten through it 
without your patience and flexibility. We are truly thankful for each of you! 
  
We also continue to be thankful for the health and wellbeing of our 
customers and employees.  As we do our best to keep everyone safe, on 
December 14, we will again be transitioning to primarily drive-thru and 
mobile banking for the foreseeable future.  For banking needs that can’t be 
met at the drive-thru or by mobile banking, please contact your local 
branch and we’ll find a time to meet with you.  All branches will be 
accessible by appointment. 
  
We wish each and every one of you a safe and healthy holiday season. 
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